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MISSOURI REPEATER COUNCIL, Inc. 

Officer and Coordinator Meeting 

July 20th, 2023 

Meeting was held on-line using “Teams” provided by James Adkins, KB0NHX, 

President.  Meeting was called to discuss the upcoming annual meeting of MRC. 

Call to Order: 

President James Adkins, KB0NHX, called the meeting to order at 8:11pm.    

Present: 

James Adkins, KB0NHX, President 

Glenn Schulz, W9IQ, Vice-President 

Dennis Kimrey, W0HL, Secretary 

Bryon Jeffers, K0BSJ, State Frequency Coordinator 

Bob Brown, W0NQX, Director at Large 

Scott Portz, N0YI, Director at Large 

Jeff Young, KB3HF, Director at Large 

Absent: 

Dan Busse, KA0TER, Treasurer 

Eric Cook, WI0P, Asst. Frequency Coordinator 

 

James Adkins opened the meeting by thanking everyone who attended.  Short discussion on 

the date of the meeting which is Sunday August 13th. 

Election will be held for the positions of President and 2 Directors at Large. All Officers up for re-

election have committed to another term if re-elected. 

James Adkins asked the group for topics for the upcoming meeting.  

Listed below are some of the topics that were suggested: 

• Review Coordination rules 

• Website updates 

• New email service 
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• Frequency Coordinator Update 

• How to update Repeater information on the MRC website 

• Misc 

James Adkins asked if anyone had any comments before closing the meeting: 

Glenn – None 

Bob – Update button on updating repeater info is hard to find 

Scott – None 

Jeff – None 

Bryon – De-coordinations are down. Repeater requests are down. Getting more out of State 

requests. 

Dennis - None 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:35pm. 

Respectfully Submitted. 

Dennis Kimrey, W0HL 

Secretary 

 


